
 

                                                                                                                             

June 27, 2023 

Before Construction Begins: 

 Work crews will mark the locations of underground utilities, such as gas, water and cable 

so that the construction work does not interfere with these utilities. 

 Property owners should redirect to above ground, any roof drains and/or sump pump 

outlets that currently discharge into the front ditch. 

 The City is not responsible for damage to any privately-owned items on the municipal 

right-of-way. Property owners should remove items located within the municipal right-of-

way, such as landscaping, fencing, sprinkler systems and decorative objects.  
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MR80 Active Transportation Improvements 
Highway 69N (MR80), Val Caron 
The City of Greater Sudbury is planning active transportation improvements on Highway 
69N (MR80), between Main Street and the Val Caron Mall, in Val Caron. 

This project is part of the Council-approved Capital Project for Active Transportation to construct cycling infrastructure 
connectivity and road retrofits. Council approved an annual budget for the phased  construction of cycling infrastructure, 
including the construction of a three (3) metre wide multi-use path on the west side of Highway 69N (MR80) from Main 
Street to Yorkshire Drive. 
 

Project Highlights: 

 Phase One includes the construction of a three (3) 
metre wide multi-use path on the west side of 
Highway 69N (MR80) from Main Street to the Val 
Caron Mall and is expected to be completed in 2023 
with subsequent phases completed in future years. 
 

Expected Start Date: Summer 2023 

Expected End Date: Fall/Winter 2023 

Once a Contractor has been selected, affected property 

owners will receive a construction notice with more 

information about the work.  

 

For more information, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/constructionprojects. If you do not have access to the 
website, please contact the Project Team members listed below and a package with further project details can be 
mailed to you. 

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 

Project Manager: Project Designer:    Councillor: 
Miranda Edwards Matthew Monet    Mike Parent, Ward 5 
705-923-1350 705-674-4455 extension 4020               249-377-4476 

  Miranda.Edwards@greatersudbury.ca   Matthew.Monet@greatersudbury.ca   Mike.Parent@greatersudbury.ca  
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